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16th January 2023

ND Legislative Council

600 East Blvd
Bismarck, ND 58505

North Dakota Legislative Council Members:

HB1205 proposes extreme government overreach
under the guise of religious freedom. Nobody has the
right to impose their religious beliefs onto the general
public. We don’t ban books in this country.

We all know this isn’t about sexual content in public
libraries, or Harlequin Romance books would have been
banned decades ago. This is about fringe religious
extremists imposing their beliefs on the public. | oppose
HB1205.

Sincerely,

Shannon Smith



